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Sensitive: Legal 

NSW Police Force 
29 August 2023 

Mr Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

By email: enzo.camporeale@specialcommission.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Mr Camporeale 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes — Public Hearing 2 Representation 

We refer to: 
a) your letter dated 28 August 2023 in respect of Public Hearing 2 of the Special Commission 

of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes (Inquiry); and 

b) our telephone conversation of today's date. 

Our office confirms that it is the Commissioner's current intention to provide statements from the 
following officers in respect of Public Hearing 2 and Strike Force Parrabell: 
a) Detective Superintendent Craig Middleton; 

b) Detective Inspector Paul Grace; and 
c) Detective Senior Constable Cameron Bignell 

We confirm that we will seek to provide these statements consistent with the timetable notified to 
the officers by way of letter from the Inquiry, 4 September 2023. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Garaty 
Director — Crime Disruption and Special Inquiries Law 
Office of the General Counsel 
NSW Police Force 
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